
From: shaveak dunkley   
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 5:47:14 AM 
To: Georgiou, Councillor Anton   
Subject: Flamingindulge Objection  
  

Hello this is flamingindulge unit 13, 26A abbey industrial estate. We have recently 
spoken on the phone and we have discussed the objection of us having a late licence. 
I see your main concern in the letter was customers being loud & customers 
throwing rubbish on the floor and you have also highlighted from what you have 
written that the ‘’resident do not feel safe when they see customers waiting to 
collect their food and them eating the food outside their homes’’ these are issues 
which has been already been resolved with our business and Brent council. The 
business in the units have a agreement with Brent council that no customers are 
aloud to park outside the Woodside avenue & Woodside end area to eat food also 
when customer do come to pick up the food they have to park inside the black gate 
in side the industrial estate were V B & sons is away from the residence and will have 
to leave straight away when the food has been picked up. We monitor the rubbish 
every few hours to make sure the street is clean these concerns you have has already 
been discussed and resolved to also help the situation I’m happy to post a letter 
through the neighbours door giving them my personal number. If there is any issues 
or rubbish on the street. We are happy to comply with any suggestion you believe is 
necessary and I hope we can come up with some sort of arrangement to solve the 
situation. 
 


